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This mission opportunity is a must for those that
have a heart to serve. Safehouse Atlanta is a

ministry that serves the homeless in Atlanta. We
will serve a meal and hand out our collected

blankets, hats, scarves, book bags. Details coming
soon, so be on the lookout in the announcements,
emails and social media posts. To sign up, contact
the church office at rlcc@reallifechristian.church

TAT - Tuesdays at Ten will start a study in Galatians
on January 7 in Room #102. The early Jewish
converts of Galatia struggled with their dual

identity—Jewish heritage and newfound faith in
Christ. Please come join us as we discover how to
be free from those things that hold us back and

celebrate our freedom in Christ. The study guide is
free and will be issued on the first day of class.

Contact: Patty Young, 540-842-7963

Love playing cards, board games, or trivia? Join us
for our Game Night on January 17th at 6:30 PM!

RLCC hosts a few game nights each year, and this
is a fantastic opportunity for fellowship that you
won't want to miss. Please bring an appetizer or
food item to share with everyone, while desserts

will be provided.



December Totals 

1st Week Attendance 
In person 177

Views Online 180
2nd Week Attendance 

In person 267
Views Online 292

3rd Week Attendance 
In person 264

Views Online 244
4th Week Attendance 

In person 239
Views Online 144

5th Week Attendance
In Person 160

Views Online 112

1st Week Offering - 9,943.73

2nd Week Offering - 7,538.76

3rd Week Offering - 5,460.66

4th Week Offering - 7,768.87

5th Week Offering -

RLCC CHRISTMAS TOTAL FOR 2024: 
$6,482.93 

Attendance
 online & in-person 

(including connect groups)
Offering


